
Bright Beginners 
Preschool & Infant Care 

Phone: 281-469-2913 
Fax: 281-469-2921 

Website: 

www.stlhouston.org 

                                                  

St. Timothy      
Lutheran Church 

Sunday Worship Times  

8:00 Traditional 

10:45 Contemporary Worship 

9:30 Sunday School and Adult Bible 

Study  

 

 

 

Pit Stop Re-Zooms 

Wednesday, September 11th! 

Pit Stop is a time to refuel during your 

busy week. You can eat dinner together 

as a family and then the fun begins for 

every age! Adult Bible Studies, Choir, 

Youth Groups – and more! Dinner 

starts at 5:45pm and classes and 

childcare begin at 6:45pm.  Joyful 

Noise Choir, for children Pre-K 

through 4th grade is from 6:15-6:45 in 

room 203.   

Visit stlhouston.org for more 

information. 

September Newsletter 
 

                                We invite all Bright Be-

ginner families to join us for   Movie Night.  Bring you 

chairs, blankets  or pillows and get  comfy! Be on the 

look out for an invitation. 

We will start serving  food and snacks at 5:45, the movie 

will begin at 6:0.                     

We are looking forward to a fun 

evening where you can get to 

know your child’s teacher and 

spend time with their friends! 

Hot dogs, chips and popsicles will be served.   Join us on 

September 6th at 6:00 p.m. If weather permits we will 

be outside near the playground.   

RSVP to Kim@stlhouston.org 

 

Picture Day! 

Fall Pictures will be taken on  

Wednesday, September 11th.                            

It’s not too late 

to sign up for 

Teams of 

Tomorrow (TOT) 

classes! TOT classes are for children ages 

3-5.  Classes are every Thursday 

morning.  In class they will learn 25 ball 

skills, academic concepts and agility 

skills.  The first TOT class will be 

September 5th!  Enrollment forms are 

located next to the sign in book or 

register at www.teamsoftomorrow.com. 

 Check your child's mailbox at the 

front of the school. Your child’s 

work and important information 

will be placed in there.   

 Remember to label everything  

your child brings to school           

including extra clothes. 

 Please follow our Facebook page 

to stay up to date on what is 

happening in our school! 

♬ Music ♬ 

We started Music classes!   

The children loved dancing with 

scarves and worked on listening 

skills with a musical game! 



September Dates to Remember 

2nd—No School—Labor Day   

6th—Family Event: Popsicles and Play 6:00 

11th—Picture Day 

17th—In House Field Trip: Visit from the Dentist 10:30 

 

 

 

October Dates to Remember          

7th— In House Field Trip: Fire Truck Visit 10:00 

24th— Pumpkin and Story Time Event 

27th— Trick or Treat Festival 4:00-6:00 

31st— Halloween Class Parties and Costume Parade 

Our school year has been off to a great start in the Pete the Cat Class! We have been 

rocking our school shoes learning new routines, songs, and getting to know each other in 

circle time through questions, graphs, and our all about me pages. This month we will be 

learning about the farm. We have lots of hands-on activities planned to reinforce our 

learning and engage all of our senses. We will shuck corn, make ice cream, and "milk a cow." 

We are looking forward to a memorable year in pre-k! 

                                 - Mrs. Melissa and Mrs. Carla 

Classroom Spotlight 

P4 


